

From: Thomas Scarbrough > *MSR*
To: Jon Johnson
Date: 12/19/02 8:27AM
Subject: Re: Differing Professional Views

Thanks for the update. We agree that we should wait until the Commission's decision on the 50.69 proposed rulemaking package before deciding the next step in resolving the DPV issues.

Tom

>>> Jon Johnson 12/18/02 02:44PM >>> *MSR*
This is to confirm that it is our understanding that the action on the DPVs is still with the Commission.

We are still awaiting the Commission's decision on the 50.69 proposed rulemaking package which will also include a disposition on the differing views by virtue of your presentation to the Commission.

If this is not your understanding please us know. Thank you.

CC: David Fischer; John Fair

B-10